
NOTICE OF DEMOLITION 
OF STRUCTURE 

LOCATED AT 
301 E. 5TH STREET 
GROVE, OK 74344 

 
ON NOVEMBER 22, 2024 

THE CITY OF GROVE’S CONTRACTOR 
WILL BEGIN THE DEMOLTION OF THE STRUCTURE 

 
               
Prior to November 22, 2024, at 10 a.m., property owners shall remove any of the items located outside or inside the 
structure that have a value, or any items they desire to keep. 
 
This is a LEGAL NOTICE per the Administrative Order issued by the City of Grove Mayor and City Council on August 
30, 2024.    
 
Notice to Commence Demolition was posted on the property by Calvin Igney, Code Enforcement Officer on October 
30, 2024, posted at City Hall and www.cityofgroveok.gov on October 30, 2024, at 10 a.m. by Laura Davila, City 
Clerk. 
 
Notice to Commence Demolition was published in the November 1, 2024, Grove Sun edition. 
 
Notice to Commence Demolition was mailed via certified mail to the property owners at the address shown by the 
current year’s tax rolls in the office of the Delaware Couty, Oklahoma Treasurer on October 30, 2024. 

http://www.cityofgroveok.gov/

